
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF AGM OF LADIES SECTION OF ENNIS GOLF CLUB 

 

 

The Annual General Meeting of the Ladies section of the Club will 

take place on Thursday November 21st 2024 at 7.30pm. 

The AGM will take place in the clubhouse.  

Nominations for the positions of ordinary members of the Ladies 

Committee may be made by any two (2) ordinary members of the 

Ladies section of Ennis Golf Club, provided notice of the nomination 

is received by me at josephinetone@gmail.com on or before the 14th 

of November 2024.  

A Notice of Motion for debate at the Annual General Meeting must 

be received by me in writing at josephinetone@gmail.com on or 

before 2pm on the 7th of November 2024. The name of the proposer 

and the seconder must be included in the Motion.  

 

Looking forward to seeing as many members as possible on the night. 

 

Kind Regards 

Josephine Tone 

Honorary Secretary Ladies Committee  
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